2021 School Photos



3/2/21

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

School Photos will be taken on **Wednesday 17,Thursday 18** and Friday 19 February for all P-6 students and our ECDP groups who are invited to attend on Thursday at 10:50am if they wish to have a photo taken.

Class photo days are listed here, however please be aware that these can change due to unforeseen circumstances right up until the photo day.

Wednesday 17	Thursday 18	Friday 19
PM	1A	PG
PB	1B	PY
PW	1G	4W
5G	1M	6A
PA	1W	6Y
3BW	1Y	6M
3W	2B	4A
3B	ECDP	6B
4G	2W	5W
5M	3Y	6W
3M	2G	5Y
3G	2Y	5B
5A	2M	6G
5AM	3A	4Y
4B	2A	4M

PLEASE READ THE IMPORTANT INFORMATION BELOW FROM ADVANCED LIFE PHOTOGRAPHY

School photographs are scheduled to be taken by Advancedlife. Whilst an envelope will be sent home, our preference is that ordering be completed online to reduce administration and potential security issues related to the return of cash and envelopes on photo day.

Orders for photography packages can be placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au using the school's unique 9 digit advanced order code below. Portrait and group package orders are due by photography day.

Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please contact us at www.advancedlife.com.au/contact

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code END KPK P9E

Online Orders:

- Orders can be made online at www.advancedlife.com.au
- Please do not return the envelope to the school.
- Keep your receipt number for your reference.

Cash Orders:

- Please ensure that each student returns his/her own envelope even if payment is made in the eldest child's envelope.
- Envelopes are not to be placed inside other envelopes.
- Envelopes must be returned to school on or before Tuesday 16 February 2021.

General Information:

- Orders received after photography day will incur a late order fee.
- Spare envelopes are available from the school office.
- · Family Photos will not be available during school photo sessions.
- Parents who have enquires on receipt of photographs will be directed to contact the photographers directly.

Regards,

Amanda Brewer

Deputy Principal / School Photo Co-ordinator